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OFFICIAL LETTER

Dear partners,

In the last few weeks, we have all witnessed the worsening international situation of the
spread of COVID 19, as well as the unpredictable and overwhelming consequences that this
inevitably has on our business. Wato BG Ltd works with a number of local and international
contractors and suppliers and the measures taken by the competent national and international
enforcements make it very difficult for us to supply the various types of equipment and materials that
are the subject of our production and business activities.

In view of the above, on behalf of the Management and the team of Wato BG Ltd. we would
like to inform you that there may be a possible delay in our deliveries to you - our clients. However,
as a responsible and honest sales partner, we will do everything in our power to minimize any delay.

Dear partners, please understand the current situation, and in particular the fact that itis a
force majeure in this case, the consequences of which cannot be foreseen and overcome. We hope
that with your help we will overcome all the negative consequences as soon as possible as a result of
such an emergency.

Date:
16.03.2020




